Arizona Nutrition Network

Program Committee Meeting Minutes

DATE:

June 8, 2010
TIME:

10am
LOCATION:
ADHS 150 N 18th Ave Room 300b
Status of Fruit and Veggie Survey: 

Due to the lack of staff at ADHS (short one Dietitian, the Research and Evaluation Manager and 
the Epidemiologist) this project is on hold for now.  Next steps; the new tool from UC Davis 

will be reviewed, tools created by Maricopa County and anything found/developed by the 

University of Arizona will be reviewed.  The committee will make recommendations for which 

tools to pilot next year.

EARS Committee Next Steps

A list of volunteers was pulled together at the April Partners Meeting.  At this meeting Melissa

Palmer and Theresa Kulpinski asked to be added to the list.  Stephanie Hibbs will be setting up 

the first meeting once the State Plan is submitted to the USDA

Building Better Bones update

Due to an AzNN staffing shortage the attendees were asked if one of them would like to volunteer to take the lead on this updating project.  No one volunteered.  This project is on hold until such time as there is a volunteer or AzNN is back to full staff.
Ideas for Go Lean with Protein and Whole Grains curriculums/messaging
Attendees shared lots of ideas for creative ways for sharing these lessons.  Watch for more details at upcoming Partner meetings.

August Partner Meeting Update
The “Save the Date” and tentative agenda will be posted in late June; hotel information will be posted as well.

January Partner Meeting 
Some Partners have requested hosting the January Partner meeting in Tucson.  Some ideas were shared; including hold the meeting over a two day period like in Flagstaff, Moving the meeting dates as Coordinated School Health now has their Annual Conference on our meeting date, some potential sites, etc. Dolores will look into this a bit more and see what options are available to us.

New grant from USDA
Nancy Rossano share details about a new grant from USDA FNS.  Details were shared in the June edition of the Green Room.

Next meeting 8/25/10 after the Partner meeting in Flagstaff

